
RI NEWSLETTER 
 
NO SCHOOL: Just a reminder that there is NO SCHOOL on Monday, November 5th!! 
  
KLEENEX: With the cold season starting early this year, we are running short on boxes of 
Kleenex. Please consider donating a box to the school so we have them when the cold 
season is in full swing. Your child can drop them off in the office. Thank you in advance.  
 
BOOK FAIR:  Please consider supporting our school library by shopping at our school's 
K-8 Scholastic Book Fair. The book fair is October 30-Nov. 6 at Rosendale Intermediate 
School. The book fair will include special shopping hours and Halloween activities on Oct. 31 from 3:30-5:30. 
We'll also have extended hours until 4 on Thursday, Nov. 1, and we will be open during the vendor fair on 
Saturday, Nov. 3 from 9-2. You can also support the fair by shopping online from now until November 13. If 
you shop online and want the items you purchase to be a gift, just type "parent pick up" in the gift message 
when you check out and Mrs. Mumm will contact a parent/guardian to pick up when the order is in instead of 
giving the order to the child. The online store is also a great way to shop from your child's teachers' wishlist to 
support their classroom library!  
 
RAISING CARING KIDS: Throughout this school year, we’ll send you brief articles, short videos, and fun ideas 
from University of Wisconsin-Extension’s Raising Caring Kids. The short articles and videos give ideas and 
activities to support your child’s school success, positive behavior, and self-esteem. 
 
Raising Caring Kids: What’s In a Face? 
 
The ability to understand how people feel by looking at their faces is an important skill. To see and know how 
someone feels can help children get along with other people and be successful learners. Parents and teachers 
can help children learn to look closely at a person’s body language and face to build on the important skill of 
understanding how others are feeling. Here’s how to teach body language. 
 
 
 
TREAT TRAYS: I have quite a few trays and containers in the office from Grandparents Day. Unfortunately 
they do not have names on them. If they are yours, please stop in and grab them or have your child grab them.  
 
STUDENT (4K-12) FLU SHOT: The Fond du Lac County Health Department will be offering injectable flu 
vaccine at your child’s school on Thursday, November 1, 2018.  Flu vaccine is recommended every year by the 
Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).   This program is provided at no cost to you.  **Please see 
the attached Parent Flu Letter & School flu Consent. 
 
MEGA PARTY: We will have Mega Party pick-up on Tuesday, October 30th. Please watch your email for more 
information.  
 
TO THE PARENTS OF MIDDLE SCHOOL & HIGH SCHOOL ATHLETES:  To check for game schedules and 
cancellations please go to wisconsinflywayconference.org.  You may filter schedules of each sport and you 
may also sign up to have the system notify you ( "Notify Me") of any changes in a schedule.  
2019 8th GRADE WASHINGTON DC TRIP: We currently have  1 spot left!! Deadline to Register: Friday, 



November 2, 2018 - Tour Dates: June 3-7, 2019 - Tour Code: TE34BQP 
Website:  https://portal.brightsparktravel.com/ 
 
EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES: Please seek information for employment with the Rosendale/Brandon 
School District! 
 
UPCOMING MUSIC DATES: 
* January 7th (Monday) - MS Winter Band/Choir Concert @ Brandon - 7:00 pm 
* January 28th (Monday) - Grades 3-5 Concert @ RI - 1:30 pm &  7:00 pm 
* January 30th (Wednesday) - Honors Band @ Lomira (MS & HS) - 8:00 am - 6:00 pm 
* May 16th (Thursday) - MS District Band/Choir Concert @ RI - 7:00 pm 
 
OTHER ATTACHMENTS: Pre-excused forms 
 
COMMUNITY NEWS: 
 
CHILI SUPPER: (TONIGHT) Please see the attached Annual Chili Supper flyer. Thursday, October 25, 2018 - 
4:00 - 7:30 pm @ St. Stephen's Lutheran Church 
 
SEASON OF GIVING: 3rd Annual Season of Giving event. November 3, 2018 - 9:00am-2:00pm @ Rosendale 
Intermediate School. Get your holiday shopping done in one place while supporting local and non-local 
business owners. **Please see the attached flyer  
 
BUSY BEE'S 4H: Please see the attached information sheet about Busy Bee's 4-H Club 
 
LEARN TO SKATE: Please see the attached flyer for information 
 
KIDS JUDGE NEUROSCIENCE FAIR:  All 3rd to 5th grade students... A fun and educational experience 
where kids get to be the judges of college student science fair projects.  Kids will learn new information about 
how our brain works.  **Please see the attached information sheet 


